
Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist  Church

Our Church At Worship

June 14, 2014
 

Sabbath School
   

Song Service

Opening Hymn Bringing in the Sheaves Hymn # 369

Scripture Focus 2 Timothy 3:10-17

Theme With Open Bibles Pastor Jason Williams

Bible Study The Apostles and the Law Ron Stagg

Divine Service
 
Welcome and Announcements Pastor Jason Williams
Music Interlude  Instrumental

Invocation Elizabeth Williams
Hymn of Praise Jesus Saves Hymn # 340

Scripture Reading 1 Corinthians 9:24 Myrtle Humphries
Children’s Offering Aaron Stagg

Children’s Time Elizabeth Williams
Offering Canadian French Work Myrtle Humphries

Prayer Song           As We Come To You In Prayer Hymn #671
Morning Prayer Pastor Jason Williams

Special Music            

Sermon  Elizabeth Williams

So Close, Yet So Far

Closing Hymn I Know Whom I Have Believed Hymn # 511
Benediction Elizabeth Williams

Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset:  This Week: 9:02 pm.              Next Week: 9:04 pm.

Announcements
Happy Sabbath to one and all! May you appreciate the privilege and blessing it is to be in the
Lord’s house and worshipping among His people this morning. God bless you! A Fellowship Dinner
will take place today following our service. All members and visitors are welcomed and encouraged
to share the meal together. 

Mid-Week Bible Studies will resume on Tuesday, June 17, at 7:00pm here at the Church.  We
will be studying the subject "The Unpardonable Sin." All are welcome.

"You Are My Witnesses" Lay Evangelism Discipleship Training will resume on Thursday, June
19, at 7:00pm. Our subject will be "Recognizing Conviction". All are welcome. 

Spring Cleaning Workbee - We will hold a church cleaning workbee on Sunday, June 22
between 10am and 2pm here at our church. It would be  helpful for as many members as possible
to come together to assist in the work of cleaning and maintaining our church facilities for the glory
of God. If you have questions, please speak to Steve McIntyre. 

Prayer Group -  Our next meeting for prayer for our church and ministry will take place on Friday,
June 27, at 7:00pm. Location will be at Amy Chafe’s home in Spaniard’s Bay.  

Thirteenth Sabbath program will take place on Sabbath, June 28 during the Sabbath School time.
On that day, our lesson study will start early (9:40am-10:25am), with the Children’s Program to take
place following (10:25am-10:40am). We will also collect a special Thirteenth Sabbath offering to
support Sabbath School mission projects that Sabbath. All are encouraged to attend. 

Communion Service will take place on Sabbath, June 28 during our worship service. May we
each prepare our hearts for this special service of renewal. 

Fellowship Picnic and Walk - Please join us on Sabbath, June 28, following our worship services
for an outdoor picnic potluck on Salmonier Line (picnic area), with walk at Salmonier Nature Park
to follow. Please bring your choice of picnic foods to contribute (cold salads, roast/casserole, or
dessert, etc). Also, don't forget your walking shoes. This fellowship plan is weather permitting. In
case of inclement weather, an alternative plan will be announced. We look forward to this time
together and pray the Lord will bless our fellowship. Please contact Jane, Debbie, Christine B, or
Amy for more information. 

The Adventist Book Centre (ABC) truck will be at Camp Meeting again this year! You may
pre-order from any books, music, or canned vegetarian food the ABC offers, and ask them to
transport it at Camp Meeting for pick up at Woody Acres between Friday, July 18 and Monday, July
21 only. All pre-orders must be made by Friday, July 11. For more information see the relevant
pages on the bulletin board.

Camp Meeting - If you haven’t make plans to attend camp meeting, now is the time to do so! If
you are planning to stay at the camp, or eat at the camp, get your application brochure from the
foyer and fill it out and send it in this week! We are looking forward to God’s blessing as we meet
together July 18-26!

Food Bank Collection - We have placed our Community Services Food Bank Collection basket
in the foyer again. Over the next three Sabbaths, if you would like to make a contribution to help our
local church’s food bank food drive, please leave your non-perishable food items in the basket.

The pews at the rear of the sanctuary are reserved for parents with young children. Members
and friends without children are encouraged to move forward to accommodate. 

Remember in Prayer: Our entire church membership, especially those who are sick,
discouraged, or shut-in; Our community outreach plans for the rest of the year, specifically our
neighbourhood outreach; for our church leaders worldwide.

NEXT SABBATH:    Sermon: Christine Bergen Offering: Church Budget


